
Submitter: Philip Higgins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

This is abjectly terrible on so many levels. The damage to property rights, property 

values (after the facto of ownership - likely a taking), threat to farm practices, the list 

goes on.   This legislation is an embarrassment.   Lets maybe focus on fixing the 

roads (by fixing ODOT) before piling on more land use restrictions.   


